
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS
BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA

DATE: DECEMBER 20, 2021

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM: TIM LUTZ, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

SUBJECT: SECOND READING AND ADOPTION OF REVISED SBR 900-20-1:  
PUBLIC AND PRIVATE PERSONNEL DATA

COMMENTS:

SBR 900-20-1:  Public and Private Personnel Data has been revised and is presented to you for 
approval.  Revisions reflect the legislative changes and the Minnesota School Boards 
Association Model Policy.


